
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 7, 2017 12:03:36 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 9:13 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Laura Wilson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Any increase in rates to  hydro users would be at the detriment to their financial well being . We are
now choosing to either pay hydro bills or food.
   We pay almost the highest electricity rates as it is.  Hydro One has been mismanaged for years... Its
time to say enough is enough.

-- Attachment --
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